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Dear Member
What a busy couple of months we have had, two exhibitions set up in just under two weeks! 

The New England, one week exhibition, was somewhere very different for us, and brought the Art Society to a new group of people. We only had just over 40 pictures exhibited, as well as the browsers and cards, but we did sell!  We sold pictures and card and had lots of lovely comments from visitors and other artists taking part in the ‘Art Out II’ exhibition on our last day. We managed to promote our upcoming Annual Exhibition in June too.
Now our ongoing exhibition at Scisson’s Farm is a lovely place and is a great space to display our work.  This venue will also enable us to show our work to many more people.
The standards of both exhibitions were/are very high, but we must check the condition of our framing and glass, to ensure it is of good quality, and ready to hang for exhibitions. We did have a few issues with some!
I must thank everyone who helped setup these exhibitions and all of those taking part. Without you, nothing would happen.

Our Secretary and our Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Phil Biggs demonstration on 1st April was excellent. I don’t feel so afraid of trying buildings in landscapes now. Now landscapes in general. Something I have always been fairly poor at.  Pictures of the demonstration results are on our website. Thank you very much to David Hunt, who provided the screen and projector, to enable those of us at the back to see better. David is experimenting with putting our demonstrations, and possibly other events later, onto YouTube. More news on that at a later date……
Next month, 6th May we will be welcoming Dennis Pickles. He doesn’t do many demonstrations now, but will be showing us how to produce a pen and wash picture of a harbour scene. I know that Monday 6th May is a bank holiday (May Day), but I do hope that this does not put you off from attending. 
PAS now have a permanent, ongoing exhibition at Sisson’s Farm, Peakirk. This lovely events venue, will be hopefully selling our work on a fairly regular basis, given all the visitors there will be. Thank you for all those who brought paintings along. I’m sorry that not everyone’s pictures were picked. Laura and Ben from Sisson’s Farm were very impressed with our work, but the places to hang were limited. There should be chances for others later when work is sold, or when they would like a change of art work.

We also have a new opportunity for us to hold a lengthy exhibition in the city Museum, in their café. Again, pictures will be limited in number, but this is a great opportunity for all members to submit their work. For those of you who have not been recently, their café is now very modern and welcoming, and is also well attended, not only by visitors to the museum (particularly during school holidays), but also by local business people, as they go into the café either to buy lunch to take away, or to sit and have lunch/coffee. I visited there myself recently and was surprised just how busy it was. Do go and take a look for yourselves if you get chance.  This was thanks to one of our members, Gitana, who obtained the opportunity for us.

Kind regards, Carole Boyer, Secretary and Membership Secretary
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++
I enjoyed Phil Biggs demonstration on the first Monday of April. I hope you did too. We certainly had a good attendance, although this seems to be the “norm” these days, which is very encouraging. He managed to produce a large, presentable and complete watercolour painting of “buildings in the landscape” in 2 hours, which is pretty impressive. 

Attendance of our members painting at the CPSO rehearsals for the Spring Concert increased latterly which was good, although, it would always be nice to see a few more. The summer Concert is on Saturday June 8th at Queen Katherine Academy at 7.30pm and rehearsals start on Tuesday 23rd April in the usual venue and at the normal set up time for us of 7.15pm. The actual programme is very broad and contains works by Haydn, Mozart, Rossini and Mendelssohn. By the way, we had 3 of our members paintings displayed in their programme as well as an advertisement for our society. For the next concert we hope to display a small number of our paintings during the interval, concentrating primarily on work done at the rehearsals.

I think I have rambled on enough, so will now sign off until next time.
Best Wishes Phil Hemsley, Vice Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
So, onto our next major event, our very popular Annual Exhibition at St Johns Church on Cathedral Square, in the city centre. The dates for this are 8th to 22nd June.  
We also are planning some extra events this year, because of our 90th anniversary. More to be announced soon.
Looks like we will be busy for some time to come. Happy painting.
.
Best wishes 

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
